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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 10:57 AM
To: 'jimberko@yahoo.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: PSC 's Consideration of Rate Increases in Seminole County by Utilities Inc.

Good morning Mr. Berko, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Ruth McHargue  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 9:32 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Hong Wang 
Subject: RE: PSC 's Consideration of Rate Increases in Seminole County by Utilities Inc. 
 
160101 
 
From: Brandy Butler On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 8:27 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: FW: PSC 's Consideration of Rate Increases in Seminole County by Utilities Inc. 
 
Good morning,  
 
Please see the e-mail below and let us know what docket it should be placed in. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
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From: Jim Berko [mailto:jimberko@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 6:42 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Lee Constantine; Lyn New 
Subject: PSC 's Consideration of Rate Increases in Seminole County by Utilities Inc. 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
First, thank you for your service to our communities in Florida. 
 
Next, as 35 year residents of Seminole County and having ALWAYS paid our taxes and assessments 
on time, we now find that Utilities Inc. ( formerly Sanlando Util. started by a local developer who cared 
about us) is proposing to you an almost 200% increase where Seminole would be subsidizing out of 
area and worse,out of State expenses, that the new Company wants to do with little regard for local 
Fl. people to make a "one size fits all" approach which would hurt many of us good customers for 
years!!!!! I looked at their projected expenses to be borne by us and it contains large corporate salary 
increases that have little to do with "improving services" !! 
 
Please do not allow this increase!!! 
 
We are proud of our Commissioners, like Lee Constantine, who work hard like you to serve local 
people well and our environment , in Lee's case. He represents along with Seminole's attorney, many 
of us who have paid our fair share over the years as well as giving back to the community through 
volunteer work and our real vocations , ie, my wife and I in healthcare to the needy for 40 years. 
 
Thank you for you thoughtful consideration of our request ,  
 
Jim and Linda Berko  
Longwood,Fl. 
407-865-4858 (jim's cell) 
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